
St Mawes Primary School      Friday 21st September 2018 

www.stmawes.org.uk 

Welcome back after a lovely summer holiday 

with some fine weather. The children have all 

settled back into school life and our new       

reception children already feel like part of the 

furniture! Well done. 

Our brass teacher was in school last week with a very engaging brass demonstration for the children. If 
you would like your child to take up brass lessons then please contact Susie in the office.  

We still have a site supervisor position available at the school. If you are 
interested in this position then please contact Mrs Middlemore at school for 
further information. The position could be joined with the cleaning job if 
more hours were required. 

We will be continuing with our reading bands this year, each band accompanied with a prize and an extra 
special treat for those obtaining a black band. It is possible for EVERY child to get their black band so 
please support us with encouraging your child to read at home.  



Our stars of the week are 

Tazmin, Max, Harvey, Suki, Jed and Leili. 

Well done to you all.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
White (15 reads) - Lottie C, Jack, Dylan M, Layla, Seren, James, Harvey, Imogen, Charlie Rg, 
Suki, Kaiden, Noah, Oliver and Isla 
Yellow (30 reads) - Lottie C, Layla, Suki, Imogen, Oliver and Noah 

Mr Ayre will be continuing his weekly lessons with both classes this term, along with 

Josh teaching Capoeira. Please ensure your child has the correct PE uniform in school 

with suitable footwear for outside.  

Dates for your diary: 
Tues 2nd Oct - Harvest Service at St Mawes Church, 9:30am. 
Parents and friends welcome 

Mon 8th Oct – school closed to pupils, inset day 
Wed 17th Oct – break up for half term at 3:15pm 
Mon 29th Oct – term starts 
Tues 1st Nov – flu vaccines for Reception to Year 5 
Tues 6th Nov – Parent/teacher consultations, 1:00pm – 6:00pm 
Thurs 13th Dec – Class 1 nativity, 5:30pm 
Tues 18th Dec – Christmas lunch for staff and pupils 
Wed 19th Dec – Christmas party day 
Thurs 20th Dec – break up for Christmas at 1:30pm 


